KIPPAX ASHTREE NEWSLETTER

0113 385 0680



HTTPS://WWW.KIPPAXASHTREE.LEEDS (*) HTTPS://WWW.INSTAGRAM.COM/KI .SCH.UK/



New EYFS outdoor

area!

Work is well underway in our early years outdoor area. Our giant sandpit pit is nearly ready!

AssemblyWe looked at our rules and used the following story to support our understandinghttps://www.youtube.com/watch? v=SD0apYFz5gg

UPCOMING EVENTS

* Reception & Nursery start

Monday September

Reception and existing Nursery start New Nursery pupils 15th Sep

* Meet the Leaders

23rd September

Tues 23 Parent Coffee Morning 8.45-9.30am

Individual photos Wednesday 1st October

Pupils have their individual photo taken

Keeping us all safe!

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads are Mrs H Dickinson, Miss T Sadowski, Mr M Cahill, Mrs K Johnson and Mrs N Leverett (see photos below in order).











Voice, Choice and Opportunity!

At Kippax Ash Tree we are passionate about developing children's powerful voices to enable them to make meaningful choices for a life of opportunity and success.

At the heart of our mission is a deep commitment to building a strong sense of belonging for every child. We believe that by working together with families and the wider community, we create an environment where all students feel valued, supported, and empowered to succeed.

100% Attendance counts

At Kippax Ash Tree we believe the key to success and progress is great school attendance. We know there is a direct link with future achievements and pupils having high attendance. This week's whole school attendance has been below national at 93%.

https://www.kippaxashtree.leeds.sch.uk/parents-and-carers/attendance-and-absenceprocedure

Message from the Headteacher

I have been really impressed with how all our pupils from Year 1-6 have returned this week. I am looking forward to this half term and the exciting learning opportunities it will bring. Please reach out if you need anything.

Have a happy and safe weekend, Mr Cahill